
General Commission on Christian Unity 
and lnterreligious Con·cerns · 

THE UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 

December 14, 1998 

Wesleyan Theological Journal 
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Wilmore, KY 40390 

To whom it may concern, 

The General Commission on Christian Unity and Interreligious Concerns will hold a consultation 
on the Wesleyan Holiness tradition next February in Dallas. We want to prepare the 30 
participants by sending reading materials in advance that define and illuminate the plenary 
discussion topics. 

I am writing to ask your permission to copy and distribute to our small group of invited 
participants the following articles published in your journal: 

Cubie, David L. "A Wesleyan Perspective on Christian Unity." Wesleyan Theological 
Journal 33.2 (Fall 1998): 198-229. 

Dayton, Donald W. "The Doctrine of the Baptism of the Holy Spirit: Its Emergence and 
Significance." Wesleyan Theological Journal 13 (Spring 1978): 114-126. 

Massey, James E. "Race Relations and the American Holiness Movement." Weslevan 
Theological Journal 31.1 (Spring 1996): 40-50. 

Mellen, Elizabeth H. "An Ecumenical Vocation for the Wesleyan/Holiness Tradition?" 
Wesleyan Theological Journal (anticipated Winter 1999). 

The authors, Donald W. Dayton and Elizabeth H. Mellen, will be two of our presenters and they 
suggested that these articles be part of the preparatory material. 

Yours truly, 

Betty Gamble, Associate General Secretary 
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